Mondragon, Tabitha, HSD

From: alma olivas <almaolivas2001@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2019 12:21 PM

To: HSD-madrules

Subject: [EXT] Co-Pay

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

As a community health worker | see a lot of families with income of $730.00 a month with children. The rent cost is
high. The families are not living they are surviving. If there is a co-pay families will stop taking their children to primary
care and prevention. This will make us pay more at the end since family members will end up in the ER. ER cost more!



